
 

 

Rodeo Grounds Rainwater Harvesting and 

Aquifer Recharge Project 

February 4, 2022 

A Project benefitting water quality and water conservation. 

On October 26th, 2021, the Prescott City Council approved a construction contract with Fann 

Construction Inc. for the Prescott Rodeo Grounds Rainwater Harvesting and Aquifer 

Recharge Project. 

 

Construction finished on January 31st, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Matt Killeen  

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

 


